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From:    barbara riley <portparadise@yahoo.com.au>
To:    <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/21/2012 10:48 AM
Subject:   Newcastle Rail
CC:    <portparadise@yahoo.com.au>

ATTENTION: MANAGER CENTRES & URBAN RENEWAL  
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & INFRASTRUCTURE  
  
This email is to inform you of my opinion regarding the Newcastle Rail 
To remove the Rail is an UNFORTUNATE and IGNORANT idea 
STUPIDITY AT ITS WORSE  
The road traffic is bad enough now having buses clogging up the roads omitting heaps of 
pollution and noise. 
Has anybody with any experience at living in Newcastle worked on this project? 
Cutting the Line wont make any difference to the Retail, people wont drive there as they have 
to pay for parking and its usually impossible to find a spot and very expensive if you do find 
one to have to pay on top of shopping expenses. 
If the Millions of dollars you want to waste is burning a hole in your pockets go ahead and 
waste it 
Newcastle Rail is a Jewell don't spoil it by taking it away. 
Make Development easier by approving some nice new developments around encourage 
builders and developers to come to Newcastle. 
This plus the Rail will make Newcastle thrive. 
Please don't  take the RAIL away. It will be a bad decision that you will regret. 
Thanking You 
Mrs Barbara Riley  
P.O. Box 200 
STOCKTON NSW 2295 
  
  

Page 1 of 1

17/01/2013file://C:\Documents and Settings\alaeddin\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\50D43E7...


